GHYLLGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

with Resource Base for Deaf Children

The Gore, Basildon, Essex SS14 2BG Telephone: 01268 450067 www.ghyllgroveprimaryschool.co.uk

> Headteacher: Mrs R. Tidiman Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L. Morley

Dear Parents,

Harvest Festival 2025

For our Harvest Festival this year we will be collecting items for Changing Pathways in Basildon who provide support for families affected by domestic abuse. They are incredibly grateful for our support this year.

Below is a list of urgently needed food and other items:

Pasta	Tea/ coffee	Nappies
Tinned food	Sugar	Sanitary Towels
Rice	Biscuits	Washing up liquid
Juice	Jams	Laundry
		detergent/liquid
Soft drinks	Crisps	Toilet rolls
Crackers (to eat)	Handwash/soap	Kitchen rolls

Our Harvest Festival will be held the week beginning the 22^{nd} September and we would be grateful if all donations could be received by Friday 26^{th} September. Please send the items with your child into school anytime from now.

Please could you check that all food items are in date.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Mrs. L. Morley

Deputy Head Teacher

We take data security very seriously and will only use the information provided for the purpose of the provision of Ghyllgrove Community Primary School. Data will be stored securely. To view our full data protection policy please see our school website.













